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I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for attending today.

2020 has been a very difficult year for all of us but hopefully we will have a better year in 2021.

Many of our members have sadly lost someone special to them through Covid and I would like to take this opportunity to offer condolences on behalf of Clackmannanshire UNISON and would also like us all to take two minutes silence just now to reflect on those we are missing.


I myself have had health problems last year – not Covid related – but I am well again and ready to take up the challenge of being a Trade Union rep and specifically your UNISON branch Chair.

There have been many issues which have been very well dealt with by the branch and I have helped with these when I have been able.  As a branch we have been involved with many risk assessments and PPE issues as well as the day to day business of disciplinaries, grievances and policy consultation

Being a UNISON steward has many rewards particularly when we manage to get a good result for our members and I would like to take this opportunity to stress that we are always looking to recruit new stewards in all areas.  If there are changes going on in your area of work and we don’t know about it – we can’t do anything about it!

Please come and join our team of stewards and help make things better for our members.Branch News
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